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Subject: Notification on the processing of health data, case 2013-0388 

 

 

Dear Mr Rehemaa,  

 

We have analysed the notification you have provided to the EDPS for prior-checking under 

Article 27(2)(a) of Regulation 45/2001 ("the Regulation") on the processing of health data at the 

Body of European Regulators for Electronic Communications ("BEREC") in the light of the 

EDPS Guidelines on health data at workplace ("the EDPS Guidelines"). 

 

The EDPS is satisfied that both the notification and privacy statement provide thorough 

information about the data protection principles and safeguards in the context of pre-recruitment 

and annual check-ups, as well as the processing of sick leave certificates. The information 

provided to the EDPS indicates that BEREC has put in place sufficient measures, in light of the 

EDPS Guidelines, to ensure that the processing operation is in conformity with the Regulation. 

 

The EDPS has therefore decided to the close the case 2013-0388. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

(signed) 

 

Giovanni BUTTARELLI 

 

 

 

 

Cc :   Mr Michele CHIODI, Data Protection Officer 

  Ms Veronique BAGGE, Head of Administration 
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